
 

10 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Primary 6 Students, 
 
RAFFLES INSTITUTION OPEN HOUSE – SATURDAY 29 APRIL 2023 
 
Warm greetings from Raffles Institution (RI)!  
 
The choice of a Secondary School is one of the most important decisions that you and your boy will 
be making at the end of his primary school education journey. To support you in making an 
informed choice, we would like to invite you and your boy to RI’s Open House. The details are as 
follows: 

Raffles Institution Open House 2023 
29 April 2023 (Saturday) 
8.00 am – 1.00 pm 
Registration link for RI Open House Carnival: https://evnk.co/rioh23 
Registration link for Guided School Tours: https://evnk.co/rioh23-tours 

 
This year’s Open House is a special edition in celebration of RI’s bicentennial (RI200), with carnival 
booths and games in addition to the talks and exhibitions on the six-year Raffles Programme that 
we offer. There will be opportunities to interact with our staff and students, and go on a guided 
tour of the campus.   
 
For more information about RI, its history and its future directions, we invite you to visit our school 
website at www.ri.edu.sg and our bicentennial microsite at https://ri200.ri.edu.sg/. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your boy on 29th April! 
   
 
With warmest wishes, 
 

 
Mr Frederick Yeo 
Principal 
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